
Hotline Implementation Committee 

Fall 2024 BOT Meeting Report – Cherry Hill, NJ 
 

Hotline Committee continues to meet monthly as we finalize logistics for migrating areas 

to the National Hotline. Highlights from the meetings are as follows: 

• Initially, the National Hotline consisted of Area 15 - NYC and Area 17 - CT and 

Western MA. As of this report, we’ve migrated Area 2G - Oregon and Vancouver, 

Washington, Area 12 - New Jersey and Northeastern Pennsylvania, Area 13B - 

Southern Jersey, Area 14 - Long Island, NY and Area 16 - Central NY State to the 

National Hotline. 
 

•  We’ve received very positive feedback from areas migrating to the National Hotline. In 

particular, Area 2G reported everything is working great and they are very pleased with 

the move. Prior to the migration they were having issues with their hotline.  
 

• Over the next few months, the following areas have expressed interest and will migrate: 

Area 3A - San Diego, CA, Area 6 - Southern Florida, Area 6A - Pensacola, Panama 

City, Central and Northern Florida, Area 6B - West Coast Florida, Area 8 - Illinois and 

Northern Indiana, Area 11 - Massachusetts, Rhode Island, Maine, Vermont, and New 

Hampshire, and Area 16A - Western NY. 
 

• To facilitate the migration of other areas to the National Hotline, the Hotline Committee 

created the Service Area Hotline Contact Add/Change/Delete Form (See Attachment 

A). The form will be used by Area Hotline Coordinators to record information 

regarding their area volunteers. Completed forms should be emailed to Scott S., Hotline 

Administrator at scottarea13@gmail.com.  
 

• Next scheduled Hotline Implementation Committee meeting is November 19, 2024 at 

8:30 pm est. 
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